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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

 
Monday 16th February 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This term we will be learning about Ancient Roman Empire and its impact on Britain. We 
have planned two separate events for this area of the curriculum that the children will find 
exciting, engaging and informative. 

1) Tuesday 7th February 2023- Portals to the Past- Ancient Roman dress up day and 
workshop in school. Cost for this event will be £7. 

2) Friday 24th February 2023- Visit to the British Museum to explore ‘How Roman was 
Roman Britain?’. Cost for this event is £3 

The total cost for both events will be £10, however your child is entitled to a subsidised cost 
of £6. To assist you with the payment, you can pay £6 by Monday 6th February 2023 via 
ParentPay. 

On the dress up day, please do not feel your child needs an expensive outfit; some ideas of 
what they could wear are shown below, anything simple will be fine. Also, please keep the 
weather conditions in mind and ensure that children are dressed appropriately in layers to 
keep them warm. We are extremely excited about this event and we hope that the children 
will thoroughly enjoy the day.  
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On the day of the trip, your child will require a packed lunch as we will not return to school 
in time for school dinner to be provided. All food sent from home MUST be NUT-Free. As 
your child is entitled to free school meals you can request for school to provide them with a 
packed lunch by circling YES below. 

Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform and weather appropriate clothing on 
top as we will be travelling by public transport. Children will not need any spending money 
with them during this visit.  

We would really appreciate it, if parents can accompany us on this visit, so please let us know 
if you are available to help. If we have too many volunteers we shall draw names from a hat 
and the class teacher will notify you of the outcome by the week before the trip day. 

Please fill out the consent form below and return it before Monday 6th February 2023. 

If you have any questions regarding these events, please speak to your child’s class teacher 
for further guidance. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Y4 teachers, 

Mrs Nangia, Mrs Ramesh and Miss Hussain 

 

 

 

 

 Please cut here and return the slip below 

Year 4 ANCIENT ROMAN EVENTS- Spring 2023 

Child’s name:         Class:     

Please circle the appropriate answer: 

I give permission for my child to attend the workshop in school   YES   NO 

I give permission for my child to attend the workshop at The British Museum   YES   NO 

I am able to help on the visit to the British Museum     YES    NO 

The school will need to provide packed lunch for my child   YES   NO 

My emergency contact number is:      

Signed:       Parent/Carer 


